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24th July 1999

Thank you so much for your very kind
letter about the Prime Minister's
speech to the 1922 Committee on 19th
July.

I have shoi4 her and Mr Thatcher your
letter. They were both particularly
grateful that you should have written
in such encouraging terms.

Ian Cow MP
Parliamentary Private Secretary

Sir Nigel Fisher MC MP
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